BCPUD

270 Elm Road, Bolinas, CA 94924

Dear BCPUD staff and board of directors,

I am hereby tendering my resignation from the position of shift operator tentatively effective July 6th, 2024.

I am very grateful to the BCPUD for all the opportunities it has provided me in the last 10 years to develop a career in water and wastewater treatment and distribution. I have learned a great deal and enjoyed my time within the Bolinas community. The BCPUD staff are truly wonderful people whom I will miss working with.

My best wishes are with the BCPUD team.

Sincerely,

Stew Oakander

6-12-2025